
25. TELSTRA SATURN ROLLOUT

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus Adrian Carpinter - Community Secretary, DDI 386-0905

Corporate Plan Output: Burwood/Pegasus Community Board

The purpose of this report is to inform the Board of plans for the rollout of Telstra Saturn’s telephone
and cable television network in the Board’s area.

John De Zwart, Project Manager, from the City Solutions Unit and Gavin Thomas, Construction
Facilitator, Telstra Saturn will be in attendance to brief the Board.

Telstra Saturn has completed installation in most of the southern parts of the City and in Upper
Riccarton, Hornby and Islington.

Work had been expected to start in the Richmond, Shirley, Burwood and New Brighton areas by the
end of last year or early this year and take six to nine months to complete. However, rollout plans
were reviewed at the end of last year following a merger with Clear. The revised plans will be outlined
at the meeting.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


